



KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB

Minutes of the Captains Committee held on Wednesday 14 February 2018 at 17:00 in the Clubhouse.

Present	A Groom (AG-Captain), M Collins (MC-Vice-Captain), M Randall (MR-Seniors Captain), R Tizard (RT-Seniors Vice-Captain) & J Airth (JA-Manco). A Hebditch (AH-President) A Windsor (AW-Professional) R Bauser (RB – General Manager) A Magee (CM), C Knight (CK), T Clement (TC)	Action
1205	APOLOGIES D Lennon, J Wilson & B Channon (Absent)	
1206	MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING The minutes of the meeting held on 10 January 2018 were approved by the Committee and were signed by the Captain as a true record.	
1207	MATTERS ARISING <u>Ade Dashwood Trophy</u> – JA proposed that, as the Committee was unable to contact any family members, the new format be Greensomes Stableford, any combination. Seconded by MC. On a show of hands the Committee unanimously voted in favour of the proposal. AW to action.	
1208	CAPTAIN Nothing to report.	
1209	MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE Abridged draft minutes of the Management Committee meeting held on the 22 January 2018, were tabled for discussion. <u>Paths</u> : MR suggested that the 12 th path should have been upgraded before the 18 th . JA said that due to the wet conditions Manco had agreed that the easiest upgrade, without damaging the course, would be the 18 th . The 18 th path had now been completed. <u>Carpet in shower area</u> : RT suggested that this be replaced with the same carpet as the rest of the locker room. He also said that the carpets looked like they needed replacing. RB said that a full clean was scheduled for early April. Refer to Manco <u>Course</u> – MR asked as to which Committee members formed the Course Sub-committee. JA reported that B O'Hara, K Harrington & A Groom. The meetings were also attended by RB & CM. <u>Course condition</u> – MR reported that a Seniors Committee member said that CM did not fully inspect the course before deciding to ban trolleys or buggies. JA said that CM was a professional greenkeeper and did not believe that he would not do an extensive inspection of the course. JA said that pitch marks were again not being repaired, he asked that all section representatives stress to their membership the importance of repairing pitch marks.	JA
Page 1 of 3		

[illegible]

1212	CORRESPONDENCE	
	JW – requesting that the Committee consider that the Ladies friendly against Dudsbury be played on Friday 30 August 2019, tee time 11:00 – 12:00. The Committee agreed that special circumstances allowing friendly matches to be played before 12:00, applied to clubs that were some distance from KHGC e.g. Salisbury & South Wilts. The request was denied.	
1213	ANY OTHER BUSINESS	
	JA apologised as he would not be able to attend the next two meetings (March & April).	
	<p>There being no further business the meeting closed at 16:30</p> <p>Date of next meeting – Wednesday 7 March 2018</p> <p>-----</p> <p>CAPTAIN</p> <p>-----</p> <p>Date</p>	